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2nd May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Year 6 - Manchester Buddhist Centre 13th June 2025 
 
As part of our learning of different religions and cultures, Year 6 will be embarking on a trip to the 
Manchester Buddhist Centre on Friday 13th June 2025.   
 
During the trip, the children will explore a range of artefacts and hear from centre staff about the 
origins of Buddhism who will provide a first-hand perspective of what it is like being a living life as a 
Buddhist.  The children will also take part in some mindful meditation within the shrine. 
 
The children will leave school at 9:15am and will be back at school in time to have lunch as usual.  They 
will however need a drink and a snack to bring with them.  

The cost of the trip is £17.24 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution but if 
parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-
related free school meals will have 50% of the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give 
permission for your child to attend the trip.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask Mr Singleton or the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Singleton  
 
 


